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Hi Laura,

I've uploaded a few sections.  We hope to return a few more next week.

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning

On Fri, May 14, 2021 at 11:44 AM Bradley Furuya <bradley.furuya@lacity.org>
wrote:

Hi Laura,

We're currently reviewing land use and the three public services sections and hope to
return some of those next week.  We are still waiting on technical reports for other sections
and will begin reviewing those sections once we have the accompanying technical
reports.  

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning

On Fri, May 14, 2021 at 6:16 AM Laura Rodriguez
<l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

Hello,
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What is the status of this review? We have quite a few sections in and have had
them in for some time now. When can we expect additional sections?

 

Thank you

 

Laura Rodriguez
Managing Principal

  

 

2121 Rosecrans Avenue, Suite 3355

El Segundo, California  90245

T (424) 207-5333 

F (424) 207-5349

DIRECT (424) 207-5339

EMAIL  l.rodriguez@eyestoneEIR.com
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error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the
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and its attachments, if any.
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